March 28, 2007

Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW PO Box 47259 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: DOCKET NO. TS-050443

In accordance with our Final Order, dated September 29, 2005, Feet Wet Partners (FWP) is submitting a 6 month progress report as required by RCW 81.84.010(2) and WAC 480-51-120.

Over the past 6 months FWP had several meetings with members of the State legislature. The legislature is actively reviewing bills to de-regulate the foot passenger ferry industry in Washington State. We hope to have these issues resolved in the near future and continue with our efforts to provide passenger ferry service in Puget Sound.

Sincerely,

John Solin & Mike Lauver Members, Feet Wet Partners, LLC